
Subject: EB-2018-0139 - Enbridge Gas Inc. - Open Bill Access Application - Notice of Hearing 
 
Good morning, 
 
On January 1, 2019, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Limited amalgamated to form 
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas). 
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) has applied to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) for approval to continue 
the existing financial terms associated with offering Open Bill Access (OBA) services for 2019 and 2020. 
The OBA program allows third-parties to access Enbridge Gas’ bill, for a fee, to bill for services and 
provide marketing information. The program provides an annual benefit of $5.389 million in rates to 
Enbridge Gas customers. The OEB has determined that it will consider whether the OBA program should 
continue, including the use of bill inserts, and if so under what terms. 
 
On April 4, 2019, the OEB issued the Notice of Application (Notice) for this proceeding. The OEB’s Notice 
provides information for interested parties on how to become informed and involved in the proceeding. 
 
Interested parties can apply to the OEB for Intervenor Status in the proceeding by April 18, 2019. 
 
Attached please find the OEB’s Notice of Application (English and French). 
 
The application and evidence for this proceeding can be viewed via the website at the link provided 
below: 
 
·(under the Other Regulatory Proceeding tab) – EB-2018-0139 - Open Bill Access 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the OEB Notice of Application and the application 
filed by Enbridge Gas. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Stephanie Allman 

Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. 
TEL: 416 753-7805 | FAX: 416 495-6072 
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Integrity. Safety. Respect. 
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